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Obsolescence of “08” Series FRL’s

Pneumatic Division North America is announcing the obsolescence of the Prep-Air II “08”
1 inch FRL series.  As of December 31, 2000, all 08 FRL’s will no longer be available.
This will include all of the following items:

• 08F  Filters

• 13F  Coalescers

• 08R  Regulators

• 13R  Pilot Regulators

• 08L  Lubricators

• 18L  Lubricators

Service kits will be available for the “08” series for another 5 years to accommodate existing
customers.  The “08” Series has been replaced with the new “P3N” Modular FRL.  All new
1" FRL business should be specified with the new “P3N” Modular Series.  Returns for the
“08” Series will be accepted until July 15, 2000.

PDN realizes this is a difficult situation for current customers of the “08” and will help you
with converting these accounts to the “P3N”. FRL-SIF-72 is a useful cross-reference sheet
to help with this process.  Your regional PAE and local PTM are available to help in these
situations also.

Sincerely

Todd Kennedy
FRL Product Manager
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